
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR January 12, 2020 
 
Activities this week:  

After worship: Women’s Ministries 
  Soup available in the Hall 
Monday:   630 pm Deacons’ meeting 
  7:00 pm Consistory 
Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
  11:00 am Balance Class 
Wednesday: 9:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 

 
Welcome.   Three pilgrims set out on a long and uncertain journey following a guiding star to the promised Messiah.  Whatever led 

you here today, God rejoices in having you here and that your search for Him will be rewarded beyond your expectations.  Say 
hello to Rev Bill.  And do stay for fellowship. 

Greeting you this morning are Steve and Phyllis Bliss.  Ushers assisting in the service are Dave Kent and Russ Glass. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver. 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall.  Sign up to provide refreshments; no baking necessary. 
The Soup Elves will be offering Chicken Noodle Soup For $8 a quart today, (January 12th) following Worship service. 
Women’s Ministries will meet today at 11:30 am in the Dutch Room. 
Women’s Bible Study will meet on January 15 at 9:00 am in the Dutch Room. 
Stone House Day committee will meet on January 19 about 11:30 am.  Join us as we plan the 70th Stone House Day. 
Flowers.  The calendar is up for 2020.  Please sign up for flowers.  Kathy. 
I want to thank all the kind people at Hurley Reformed Church, who called, sent cards, and offered prayers.  Your support certainly 

helped in my recovery. 
I also want to thank Rev Bill and Doris Alden for bringing communion to me at the Baptist Home.  I am now home and doing 
outpatient Physical therapy. Yes, there is light at the end of the tunnel. 
Again, many thanks, 
Lee Gable 

Deacon of the month is Chris Decker. Contact Chris at 1-518-669-1512 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Saugerties Reformed Church in 
Saugerties, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  January’s mission is Hudson Valley Food Bank.  The Food Bank of the Hudson Valley is dedicated to 
alleviating hunger, while preventing the waste of wholesome food. It is a branch of the Regional Food Bank of Northeastern New 
York and a member of Feeding America, the national food bank network. 

Dorothy is out of town from January 20 -25.  Warm weather beckons. 

 


